
From: Valarie Lanza [mailto:director.bhsfu@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, June 21, 2014 6:58 AM 
To: Lara Manarangi-Trott 
Cc: Arlene Takesy; Delise Pinkard 
Subject: RE: RESPONSE LETTER FROM BELIZE 

 

 
 

 
Ministry of Finance 

Government of Belize 
Tel: 501-22-35026/22-35031/22-35070 

Email: bhsfu.gob@gmail.com 

 
 

Dear Lara, 
 
Please note, in response to your email below, that Belize will not be requesting renewal of its cooperating 
non-member status for calendar year 2015. 
 
With kind regards, 
 
 
Valarie Lanza 
Director of High Seas Fisheries 

 
Marina Towers, Suite 204, Newtown Barracks, Belize City, Belize 
Direct: +501 223 4918 | Office: +501 223 5026, 5031, 5047, 1356 | Fax: +501 223 5070, 5087 | Skype: valarie.lanza 

director.bhsfu@gmail.com | bhsfu.gob@gmail.com 
This email and any attachment is confidential and may be legally privileged. Please notify us 
immediately if you have received this email or any attachment in error. 
 
 
 

mailto:director.bhsfu@gmail.com
mailto:bhsfu.gob@gmail.com
mailto:director.bhsfu@gmail.com
mailto:bhsfu.gob@gmail.com

